Mawrk Notes

Volume IV, Issue I

2013-2014 Highlights

Discussions at last year's fall and spring Big Cheese Forums included:

- -Discussions of Haffner renovations
- -Change of student employment policy
- -President Cassidy's plan for BMC
- -Discussions of Haffner renovations
- -Tuition increase implications

Resolutions presented and passed at last year's fall and spring plenary were:

- -Reaffirmation of the SGA constitution.
- -Position of Recycling Committee member was changed to Green Ambassador
- -SGA constitution was changed to have more gender inclusive language

Upcoming Agendas

Sunday, September 7th

Welcome to SGA!

Representative Council Member introduction

Vote on meeting procedures

Sunday, September 14th

Presentation of Plenary resolution drafts

Sunday, September 21th

Presentation of final Plenary resolution drafts

Welcome new and returning students! The SGA Executive Board invites you to come every Sunday at 7 PM in the Campus Center for weekly open SGA meetings. These meetings will keep you in the know about changes on campus. We hope that you have a great year!

Upcoming SGA Events

9/3 — SGA 101 7:30 PM Taylor B

9/6-9/7 – Bryn Mawr Leadership Orientation Workshop, TGH, 2 PM

9/7 – First SGA Meeting, Campus Center Main Lounge, 7 PM

9/8 – Nominations for elected positions (week of) 9/8 – Plenary Writing Workshop (time/location TBD)

9/24 – Elections begin!

9/28 – Plenary, Goodhart Auditorium, 12:30 PM

*If you would like to have your SGA-sponsored event featured, email cebruce@bmc!

Fun Fact

All undergraduate students at Bryn Mawr College are members of the Self-Government Association, which was founded in 1892, making Bryn Mawr the first college with a self-governed student body.

BRYN MAWR

sga.blogs.brynmawr.edu sga@brynmawr.edu